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Date: 11/19/07

To: Carol Webb, Hearing Officer of Illinois Pollution Control Board,

From: Bill Mahl,

Dear Ms. Webb,

It is hoped that you deny the permit modification by Peoria Disposal Company.

It should be obvious that this is an attempt to get around the Peoria County
Board's decision that denied expansion of the hazardous waste landfill.

All of Peoria County's residents want clean air and water...not expansion of a
health hazard to our community.

Thank you,

Bill Mahl
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